
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
18 March 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

WEDNESDAY CORONAVIRUS UPDATE 
 

The last day of the first term is in full swing.  We have a small group of children who are on campus watching movies, 

working in the library or playing games on the field. 

 

The Executive Committee met this morning and the following decisions were taken 
 

1. Reports should be accessible online on Thursday during the course of the day; 
 

2. There are 28 learners who have indicated that they do not have food security in the holidays.  We have undertaken 

to support them with three food packages which will be issued weekly (the first today); 
 

3. While we are saying that this is a holiday, the Grade 12’s will be doing some of their own studying. 

To assist them with this, they are referred to the wide range of online resources available for self-study, this 

includes the WCED ePortal: https://wcedeportal.co.za and the WCED examinations exemplar page : 

https://wcedonline.westerncape.gov.za/exams. 
 

4. In my final instructions to the pupils on campus this morning, I again reminded them, as I do you, that the best 

protection against infection is good personal hygiene.  So please continue to be mindful of all the guidelines we 

have been sharing on how to wash your hands and stay healthy. 

 

There will be another update tomorrow 
 

If you have any questions, please mail me on dekorte@campsbayhigh.co.za 

Yours sincerely 

 
David de Korte 

PRINCIPAL 
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